
                                                       31th August 2015 

Thomas Y Ma, MD, PhD, Professor 

 

President and Company Editor-in-Chief 

Editorial Office of World Journal of Gastrointestinal Pathophysiology 

 

Dear the editor of World Journal of Gastrointestinal Pathophysiology: 

 

I am enclosing herewith a revised version of "Role of nitric oxide in the pathogenesis of 

Barrett’s-associated carcinogenesis.” The paper is submitted for publication 

consideration in the part of `Review article` as you recommended (ID; 00048205). As 

you recommend, we revised this draft. All authors with no conflict of interest 

contributed to and agreed on the content of this manuscript. Neither the entire paper nor 

any of its contents have been accepted by any other journals nor is the paper being 

submitted to any other journal. 

We believe that this revised version may be fully matched your request for publication 

in the part of `Review article` as you recommended (ID; 00048205). 

     

Please let me know of your decision at your earliest convenience. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

Gen Kusaka, M.D, Ph.D, 

e-mail: sssk2nd3@yahoo.co.jp 

Kaname Uno, M.D., Ph.D. 

                                   

 Division of Gastroenterology, Tohoku University 

Graduate School of Medicine, Sendai, Miyagi, 

980-8576, Japan, 

tel: +81-22-717-7171 

fax: +81-22-717-7174 

 

  

  

 

 


